
Meal Service During Virtual Learning 

 
Starting Wednesday, August 19, 2020, until in-person learning begins, meals will still be 
available for pick up.  The meals will be charged to your student(s) lunch account as per your 
meal status for the school year.  USDA regulations require that only parent/guardian may 
pick up meals for their student(s). 
 
       Meal Prices:       Locations:    Time at all 3 Locations: 
Breakfast - $.30/$1.10/$1.25        Prairie Vista Elementary School    Lunch:  11:00am – 1:00pm 
Lunch - $.40/$1.90/$2.10       Grissom Middle School               (A Grab-N-Go Breakfast will  
           Penn High School      be given during this time for 

         the next day) 
You may go to www.schoolcafe.com to complete a Free and Reduced Lunch Application and 
to make on-line payments to your student(s) lunch account. 
 

(August menu is on the back side) 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Yes, I would like to continue picking up meals for my student(s).  I understand that I am 
responsible for having money on my student(s) account if needed.  
 
________________________________    ___________________ 
  Name       Date 
 
Parent/Guardian Full Name: ____________________________________________       

Desired Pick-Up Location: ______________________________________________ 

Student’s Full Name: _________________________ ID: __________ Grade: _____ 

Student’s Full Name: _________________________ ID: __________ Grade: _____ 

Student’s Full Name: _________________________ ID: __________ Grade: _____ 

Student’s Full Name: _________________________ ID: __________ Grade: _____ 

You will be given a placard/sign to show for pick up 

http://www.schoolcafe.com/

